
           DEPARTMENT OF MARYLAND VFW AUXILIARY 

HOSPITAL PROGRAM 

September 2024 

 

 

 

To My Maryland Rays of Sunshine, 

Thanks to all auxiliaries who donated to the August birthday 

fund.   

On August 9th VAVS Reps. Patty Palmer and I delivered 

Birthday gifts to 5 hospitalized veterans at Loch Raven 

VAMC. The smiles on their faces were unforgettable. 

On August 12th VAVS Reps. & Deps. Cheri Brown, Nancy 

Shenk and I delivered August Birthday gifts to 8 hospitalized 

veterans. We were able to take pictures.  We had an extra female veteran gift and 

Veteran D was sitting there and we presented her with that gift and she was overly excited and 

able to use the gift and said we made her day—another memorable visit.   

Hospital Treats & Hospital Fund: 
Please make your donations as soon as possible. The hospital treats donations are used to 

purchase the canteen books in November to be distributed by the VAVS REPS in December. 

The Department President will make her official VA Hospital visits and present a check to 

Voluntary Services. 

Sunshine Shout-Outs: Hospital Treat & Fund $600.00 or more. 

$1000.00 - Abington Auxiliary 5337 

$600.00- Charles Evering 6506 

$600.00 - Emmitsburg Auxiliary 6658 

 

Upcoming Events: 

A Variety Show with more information will be forthcoming. 

Holiday Quilt tickets are 6 for $5.00. Drawing will be at the Christmas Conference. Need not be 

present. 

 



Pick a fun holiday and celebrate with veterans at your closest VA Hospital or a 

local nursing facility. I see lots of fun possibilities for September. Remember to 

send me some pictures along with your report. 

Hospital Report Forms are available at www.vfwauxmd.org 

                                                                                                                  

 Cynthia Davis, PDP 

 Department of MD VFW Auxiliary Hospital Chairman 

 Email: capdavishospital@yahoo.com    

http://www.vfwauxmd.org/

